2006 Secretary’s Awards for Excellence In Environmental Education
Environmental Affairs Secretary Stephen R. Pritchard, in partnership with the Secretary’s
Advisory Group on Environmental Education (SAGEE), and the Massachusetts
Environmental Trust, is currently accepting nominations for the 2006 Secretary’s Award
for Excellence in Environmental Education. The Executive Office of Environmental
Affairs (EOEA) will review nominations in late March. Awardees will be notified in
early April and invited to attend a formal award ceremony at the State House. EOEA
encourages all Commonwealth K-12 schools to submit nominations for outstanding
environmental education programs. Application details are available on the EOEA
Website at http://www.mass.gov/envir/ee. For more information, contact Meg Colclough
at meg.colclough@state.ma.us. The deadline for nominations is March 15.




